
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

AND 

NOTICE OF HEMPSTEAD ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

TYPE B PROJECT 

 

In accordance with Section 505.159 of the Texas Local Government Code, a public 

hearing will be held by the Hempstead Economic Development Corporation, Type B 

Board during the Hempstead Economic Development Corporation Regular Meeting on 

July 10, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the Hempstead Economic Development Corporation 

Office located at 745 12th Street, Hempstead, Texas. 

At said time and place, the Hempstead Economic Development Corporation, Type B 

Board will hear public comments on an expenditure for open space improvements 

including a monument sign to be located at City Hall and the addition of vintage street 

signs in the Historic Downtown District. 

The Economic Development Corporation hereby gives notice, pursuant to Section 

505.160 of the Texas Local Government Code, that is will conduct a sixty (60) day 

comment period that will open on June 23, 3023, and will close on August 22, 2023. 

For any additional information, please contact: 

Hempstead Economic Development Corporation 

Telephone: 979 – 826 – 2486. 

 


